
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 7/7/2014 4:37:44 PM
To: brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov (brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Review of Foster City Report

Brian - FYI. Some of the material we are using in the cities

From: Stavropoulos, Niekolas 
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 8:40 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Subject: Review of Foster City Report 
Importance: High

This is the type of report we provided to the 21 towns on the peninsula.
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